
 

 

 

 
Dear  
 
Request for Information – ATISN 20043 
 
Thank you for your request for information dated 1 January. 
 
Information requested 
 
A breakdown of monies sent to each local authorities in Wales from 2022 to 2030 in 
order to fund the 20mph changes. 
 
Our response 
 
The following shows the funding that has been claimed by local authorities on 20mph 
to date.  It includes almost all claims for Q3 in 23/24 and goes back to all their claims 
from 21/22. 
 

Wrexham    £354,748.81 

Vale of Glamorgan        £1,098,803.36 

Torfaen    £476,242.79 

Swansea    £1,325,198.56 

RCT        £1,593,021.96 

Powys      £1,266,970.16 

Pembrokeshire     £910,233.04 

Newport    £417,503.40 

NPT        £2,342,562.76 

Monmouthshire     £703,206.00 

Merthyr Tudfil   £486,921.87 

Ynys Mon          £877,631.98 

Gwynedd    £265,652.45 

Flintshire         £948,672.58 

Denbighshire      £244,172.42 

Conwy      £241,292.31 

Ceredigion        £934,344.24 

Carmarthenshire   £1,512,236.79 

Cardiff    £2,714,796.84 

Caerphilly        £342,203.86 

Bridgend          £972,887.98 

Blaenau Gwent     £532,536.23 

         Total    £20,561,840.39 

 
 
Grants haven’t been allocated for 2024/25 onwards therefore we do not hold any 
further information regarding this request. 
 
Next steps 

29 January 2024 



 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you can 
ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s 
Freedom of Information Officer at: 
 
Information Rights Unit, Welsh Government, Cathays Park, Cardiff, CF10 3NQ  
or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales.  Please remember to quote the ATISN 
reference number above.     
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:  Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.  However, please note that the 
Commissioner will not normally investigate a complaint until it has been through our 
own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely 

mailto:Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales

